From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 22/05/2025 9:50:11 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
22/05/2025

MR Michael King
54 Boyle ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Our neighbourhood does not want a McDonalds bringing down the area, causing more
congestion, encouraging children to eat unhealthy food & inviting late night disturbance to a
peaceful area. Put a McDonalds on the main road (Condamine) not on a corner opposite
houses and on an already oversubscribed street.





